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NURSERY

CONNECT MINISTRY

Today           Leader: Lena Vollink
                       Greeters: Ron & Jane B.
                       Message: The Good Shepherd/ 
                                           The Lost Sheep

Next week   Leader: Kelley Crawford
                       Greeters: Haley & Kinley Crawford
                       Message: The Great Pearl    
GREETERS
Today                Mel & Arnetta V.P.; Don & Joyce 
                            O.; Dwayne & Gayle V.L.
Next Week       Troy & Tina W.; Matt & Kait S.; 
                            Vern & Hester D.J.    

Today             Jodi Bruce Family
Next Week    Jeanette Bonestroo Family

911 2nd St. Hull, IA
Monday-Thursday from
9am-12pm / 1pm-3 pm
Friday from 8am-10am

hullfrc@mtcnet.net
712-439-1263

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Hebrews 12:1-5/ Choosing to PersevereHebrews 12:1-5/ Choosing to Persevere

CHILDREN IN WORSHIP (3 Y.O.-K)

YOUTH MINISTRIES SNACK ROTATION
ROCK            9/25 Small Groups 
Adv. Club    9/25  Kolby B.; Lennon B.
Refuge         9/29 Jaelyn D.J.; Kambri D.W.               

The Consistory is holding an informational meeting for the congregation on Sunday, Sept. 29
at 11am regarding future projects and upgrades to FRC facilities.  

Consistory nomination ballots for Elders and Deacons are due back Sunday, Oct. 6 to the
slot in the Connections table in the Fellowship Hall. 

The Adult Sunday School class will begin on Sunday, Oct. 6, meeting in the Consistory Room.
We will study the book of Ephesians using RightNow Media. Class will start at 10:55am to
allow time for the video and great discussion. All adults are welcome to join us. 

The Bell Choir has four openings and is in need of those who have an interest in playing on a
regular basis. Practice is on Sunday evenings at 5:00pm (not every Sunday) with
performances once a month from October-March. If  interested, contact Deb Sandbulte (712-
441-4246) by Sept. 22. If we can’t fill the openings, Bell Choir will not  be able to resume.

The baby crib will be in the Fellowship Hall until Sunday, Sept. 29 for donations for Promise
Community Health. Urgent needs: baby wash and lotion, newborn and size 1 diapers,
temporal thermometers, and feminine pads. Thank you for being a blessing families.

On Pentecost Sunday, FRC did a “reverse offering” by giving our guests and members each a
$5 bill. If you have a story that you would like to share with Pastor Adam about how you used
your $5, please contact him at 712-470-3145 or pastorvds@gmail.com. He will take time on
Sept. 29 to share those stories with the church!

Hull GEMS, open to girls 2nd-8th grade, will meet Wednesday, Sept. 25, 6:45-8:30pm at Hope
CRC. For questions contact Karinda de Boom at hullgems@gmail.com or 605-321-1038.

The Annual Soup & Dessert Supper will be held on Wednesday, Oct. 23! Sign up sheets are
placed on a table in the Fellowship Hall. 

Mission Trip: We will be going to Juarez, Mexico on a mission trip, Jan. 17 - 25. We’ll partner
with Justice For All to help at a children’s home near Juarez. Participants divide their time
between building projects and working with children. Kids are welcome on this trip if they
are accompanied by an adult. The cost is $450 per person (includes lodging and food) plus
the cost of transportation (driving or flying). The Impact Team is offering $400 grants for
this trip, so you can engage in expanding the impact of God’s Kingdom. If you are interested,
there is a sign up sheet in the fellowship area. Please sign up by Nov. 1. If you have
questions, contact Jeanne Visser or Lauri Boote.

FRC Is Hiring
Hull First Reformed Church has a job opening for an Administrative Assistant. The average
work week would be 22 hours.  Applications are available in the office and a job description is
available upon request.  For more information, contact Pastor Adam at 470-3145, Arvin
Boote at 470-2626, or Dwayne Van Leeuwen at 470-3495.  Applications are due as soon as
possible.  

mailto:hullgems@gmail.com


THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP
Barb Van Es is undergoing chemotherapy for
cancer. 

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, is undergoing more rounds
of chemo treatments. 

Michelle Koele-Vore is on Hospice at the
Sioux Center hospital.  Pray for the family as
they support her.

Joy De Jongh’s 2-year-old niece, Taylyn
Vander Schaaf, (daughter of Kyle & Janae)
has been diagnosed with acute
lymphoblastic leukemia.

Jonathan Schmidt will soon be deployed to
the Middle East along with others from his
base. Please pray for everyone’s safety.  If
you would like to send him well wishes,
cards, etc., put them in Stacey Schmidt’s
church mailbox and the family will  see that
he gets them.

Darlene Woelber is working through some
issues with her blood.

Gerrit Van Der Zwaag is recovering at Aspen
Heights from a heart procedure.

Kayla Den Hartog’s brother had hip surgery
in August for hip impingement and will have
the next surgery on Nov. 15. 

Kayla Den Hartog no longer has idiopathic
intracranial hypertension.  The threat to her
long-term vision has subsided, however,  her
surgeon suggested that she get checked in
the foreseeable future since this condition
can be hereditary.

Jody Van Kley, Ross Van Kley’s mom and Ber
and Hilda Krommendyk’s daughter, is home
and will continue with physical therapy.

TODAY
Kids’ Bells
CIW
4pm Fellowship Hall being used
7pm The Well

UPCOMING EVENTS

Wednesday, Sept. 25                                                            
7pm Adventure Club
7:15pm Faith Foundations
7:30pm ROCK

Approaching God

Welcome

Call To Worship
    - Good & Gracious King
    - Christ Is Enough

Greeting

Kids' Bells: Jesus Loves Me & Amazing Grace

Offering 

Congregational Prayer

Children in Worship Dismissal

Encountering God

Message: Choosing Church: Choosing to  
                   Persevere
Scripture: Hebrews 12:1-3

*Next Week

Message: Choosing Church - Choosing to 
                    Ask & Seek
Scripture: Matthew 7:7-12 

Responding to God

Response Song
    - Yet Not I, But Through Christ In Me

Doxology                                        
 

SERMON NOTES

Thursday, Sept. 26
Zoet/Bullock Wedding Rehearsal

Friday, Sept. 27
Emma Zoet/Freddy Bullock Wedding 

Sunday, Sept. 29
Education Fund offering
Baptism:  Jade Kathryn Wissink
CIW
$5 Stories
11am Informational Meeting in the
sancturay
7pm Refuge (formerly IMPACT)

travel _________.

expect __________ & ____________.

focus on the ____________.

don’t run _____________.

travel _________.

expect __________ & ____________.

focus on the ____________.

don’t run _____________.

“Therefore, since we are surrounded by such a great cloud of witnesses, let us throw off

everything that hinders and the sin that so easily entangles. And let us run with

perseverance the race marked out for us, fixing our eyes on Jesus, the pioneer and perfecter

of faith. For the joy set before him he endured the cross, scorning its shame, and sat down at

the right hand of the throne of God. Consider him who endured such opposition from sinners, so

that you will not grow wearyand lose heart.” Hebrews 12:1-3
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